
Preschool Online Registration

Welcome to the Little Ferry School District!

Here is the link to complete your child’s Preschool Registration:

https://genesis.c1.genesisedu.net/lfboe/openReg

A child residing in the Borough of Little Ferry who will be three (3) years old or four (4) years old
on or before October 1, 2023  is eligible to enter our preschool program in September 2023.

There are no exceptions to that date.

You may submit your required documentation online or in person by making an appointment via
the registration link.

Please see the attached pathway to preschool with important information about Preschool
Screening, Preschool Orientation, and Meet Your Teacher. Thank you.

Pathway to Preschool

Preschool Registration Step by Step

Click on the image below for the full document…

https://genesis.c1.genesisedu.net/lfboe/openReg
https://core-docs.s3.amazonaws.com/documents/asset/uploaded_file/1867/LFSD/2743764/The_Path_to_Preschool_2023-2024.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1H84qsyWsFA1YTGHVygWUNTbNNxy_947nCCvcQGSixwE/edit



